
 

A Message from our President 
 

Wishing you and your family a happy, prosperous and healthy Lunar New 
Year! 

The COVID-19 pandemic has changed the way we live and work.  Now more 
than ever, our members need resources to excel and navigate in our ever-
changing world of work.  I anticipate that this national crisis will 
fundamentally alter how we engage with each other, setting the stage for 
unprecedented opportunities.  To seize on these opportunities, you have my 
commitment that FAPAC will be here to support you every step of the way. 

  
FAPAC also humbly asks for your help, so that we can continue to build on FAPAC’s mission to 
promote equal opportunity and cultural diversity for AAPIs within the Federal and District of 
Columbia governments.  We will encourage the participation and advancement of AAPIs in the 
government workforce by serving as a conduit through which the interests, issues and 
representation of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders in the Federal, State, County, City and 
District of Columbia governments are addressed. 
  
We will continue to manage with a forward-thinking view by creating value through stronger 
partnerships with the public and private sectors to pave the way for our current members and those 
who will come after us.  Here is a snapshot of what you can expect. 

o Improved Communication o Concise Information 

 
o Increased Membership 

 

o Expand and Develop 

 
o Virtual Outreach 

 

o Networking Opportunity 

 
 
FAPAC is known for taking care of its members, and it is that kind of care that has sustained us 
for the last 35 years.  I am a strong believer that there is a light at the end of this tunnel; together, 
we will continue to succeed.   
 

 

 Peter Nguyen 

 President 

 
  


